
Sadly, we share the news that a long time member of our Bombardier Unit has 

passed away.  Kevin Beauchamp passed on March 29th after a courageous 

battle with cancer. He held a few positions on our Executive Board over the 

years. 

For those who knew him and would like to attend the  

Celebration of Life 

 

 

 

 

Friends will be received from 2 - 5 p.m. on Saturday, April 13th, 2024, at Glen 

Oaks Funeral Home & Cemetery, 3164 Ninth Line, Oakville. 

In lieu of flowers, guests are asked to make a donation to the Canadian Cancer 

Society in memory of Kevin. 

 

 


